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forest with Kristine Sacenieks, RPF, Stewardship Forester, Selkirk District (as the DM 
rep), it was determined that this classification better represents the site's characteristics, 
most notably plant species composition. Replanting of the east portion of the block 
(strata 2) will occur fall of 2017, utilizing the cooler and damper fall season to help 
establish a crop. Regen of the entire block will be declared after the plant, and the forest 
cover will be updated in RESULTS. GPS work was completed on December 9, 2016. 

CP B blk 1: Spring 2017 do a regen/Free growing survey and declare Free Growing 
using the survey date and update forest cover and spatial in RESULTS. 

CP B blk 2: Spring 2017 do a regen/Free growing survey and declare Free Growing 
using the survey date and update forest cover and spatial in RESULTS 

CPA blk1: Spring 2017 do a regen/Free growing survey and declare Free Growing 
using the survey date and update forest cover and spatial in RESULTS 

CPA blk 2: Spring 2017 do a regen/Free growing survey and declare Free Growing 
using the survey date and update forest cover and spatial in RESULTS 

This plan has been reviewed and approved by Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural 
Resource Operations - Selkirk Resource District - Stewardship staff. 

Future cooperative collaboration between Woodlot 0437 and Selkirk Resource District 
Stewardship staff will continue with plans for joint field visits already loosely 
scheduled for Spring 2017. 

If you have any questions, please contact me per the above. 

Ian W. Grindle 

cc: Chris Mosher, Director, Audits and CFO 
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January 24, 2017 

VIA Email  

Ian W. Grindle 
Arrow Glenn Ltd. 
6085 Birchwood Crescent 
Prince George, BC V2K 1W5 

Dear Ian Grindle: 

Re: Response to the Board’s audit report for Woodlot Licence W0437, FPB/ARC/192 

The Board has reviewed your response to the recommendations in our audit report, titled Audit of 
Forest Planning and Practices - Selkirk Natural Resource District - Woodlot Licence W0437.  In your 
response, you commit Arrow Glen Ltd. to a comprehensive strategy that addresses the specific 
non-compliances identified by the audit and demonstrates a good consultative relationship with 
district staff.  The Board expects that this plan will remediate our silviculture and reporting 
concerns. 

The plan is a positive step towards remediation and, in accordance with section 132 of FRPA, the 
Board requests that Arrow Glenn Ltd. provide us with a further update regarding the specific 
steps taken to implement the plan by December 31, 2017. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Timothy S. Ryan, RPF 
Chair 
 

 


